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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Steve A. Varga, Chief

Light Water Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Project Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Varga:

In the Matter of the Application of the } Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

TVA will respond to your January 5, 1979, letter to N. B. Hughes
requesting additional information concern ng bolted connecticas under
seismic loading at the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant on or about March 1, 1979.

Very truly yours,.
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J. E. Gilleland
Assistant Manager of Power
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